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Joyce’s Jingle 

 Happy Fall everyone 
Bingo appears to have been successful again this 
year. This could not be accomplished without the 
hours of work Linda K and Nelda invested as well 
as the support of each member who painted table 
favors, door prizes and quilt squares not to   
mention the beautiful quilting provided by Jo Ann. 
Many thanks to Luann for keeping things moving and 
for all of those who provided goodies and were 
able to help set up and clean up. Great teamwork! 
We have a full agenda for our November 16 meeting. 
Hope to see all of you there. 
          Joyce 

 
 

 Next BHADA Meeting is Nov 16, 2024 at 9:30 in the  Galilee 
room at Terra Sancta. 

 
Reminder to be painting The Christmas Exchange Ornaments 

for the December meeting 



2024 BHADA  
OFFICERS 

 
President  

Joyce V. 
                              

Vice-President 
Membership    
 Connie M.  

          
Secretary                              

Bonnie E 

Treasurer                                     
Mary Z. 

Newsletter Editor             
   Luann B. 

1980jalu@gmail.com 

Jackie H.  Nov 23 

Lisbeth Stull will be our          
Fall Seminar teacher in 

2025. 

I would like to congratulate 
you all and especially Jo Ann 
on the lovely quilt!  I feel so 
very Blessed to have won it. 
Such a special memory for 
me to cherish.   
Thank you!!!  

I love it  
Loads of Love ...Jackie 

BHADA Pictures that you have taken and 
would like on the website, please send to         

Jo Ann our webmaster. 



 

SHARING MEMORIES 

memory boxes are always needed 

It seems to me that it's a good season for yelling--(I don't mean about 

politics).  You could have attended a soccer match, a football game, a 

rodeo, a pickleball tournament or a volleyball event.  Was the last 

thing that caused you to yell out loud TOUCH-DOWN!   

SCORE!  YEAH!  GOAL!  GREAT  RIDE!  NOT  MORE   

LEAVES  TO  RAKE!  Or, perhaps, you yelled 

YAHTZEE! BINGO!  or BUNCO!!  or a boastful "I beat you again", 

"I'm the greatest". 

 

There are lots of  competitions in life--some major, some minor.  Some 

are an easy fix, some seem too massive to handle.  Many of  our mem-

bers have had or are having major life events but they are managing 

to handle them.  We have been blessed to have developed coping skills 

over the years  They didn't say it would be easy.  Life goes on, as they 

say. 

 

But for our memory box recipients, one life does not go on.  They 

doubt that they will ever be happy again.  When presented with a 

hand-painted memory box, a smile will show through their 

tears.  You have shown love, given comfort, and have made a           

difference.  You're a winner!!    You're the greatest!! 

 

 



November’s Painting Project 
 

Diane and Sally will be leading us in painting this cute snowman ornament. 

If you have the Painter Pal SnowFlake stencil or any 
other snowflake stencil you might want to use please 
bring it with you. 

Painted by Diane M. 

On behave of the Bunco  
commitee thanks for every-
one's help. The numbers are 
still coming together but it 

looks to be a very profitable 
year. Thanks Luann for the 

wonderful job you did as MC. 
If you haven't started your          
exchange for the holiday    

exchange be thinking of it. 
Dec will be here before we 
know it. See you in Nov at 

our meeting.   
 Nelda & Linda K. 

 
 

Cute Ideas for a Memory Box! 



Memory  
boxes 

Painted 
Prizes 
and  

Silent  
Auction 



Bunco Party 2024 

 
 WINNERS! 

 

           WORKERS 



BHADA Committee Chairs 

For 2024 
 

Memory Box Program – Bonnie and Mary 

Membership - Connie 

Hospitality – Linda K 

Monthly Programs –  Betty B. 

Ways & Means – Linda K & Nelda 

Fall Seminar –  Jackie & Diane 

Spring Retreat 2024 – Jackie, Sally & Diane 

Webmaster & Facebook – Jo Ann  

Holiday Exchange –  Nelda 

Newsletter – Luann & Janae 

Sharing Memories—Mary  

Publicity - Karol J 

Audit - Janae & Luann 

Monthly Programs For 2024 
 

January 20  Bonnie E.    Vet ornaments 
 
February 17  Debby C.    
 
March 16  Easter Egg Exchange 
 
April 19-21   Spring Retreat 
 
May 18  Bunco Raffle project 
     
June 15  Charlie  
 
August 17  Jo Ann C.   
 
September 26-29 Fall Seminar  
 
October 19   Bunco Party 
 
November 16 Sally & Diane 
   
December 21       Christmas Exchange-  
   Everyone Bring Treats 

HOSPITALITY LIST  2024 
 

 
 

January 20   Linda K. & Connie 
 
February 17  Janae & Luann 
 
March 16  Linda H & Deb 
 
April 19-21  Everyone Brings Treat 
 
May 18  Diane & Sally 
 
June 15  Karol  
 
August 17  Dorothy & Joyce  
 
September 26-29 Everyone Brings Treats 
 
October 19  Everyone Brings Cookies 
 
November 16 Mary & Deb 
 
December 21       Christmas Exchange-- 
   Everyone bring Treats 
   Installation of officers 


